
Dear Students, 
  

Now that the public health situation is starting to improve, this note is to further elaborate on the 

method of teaching delivery to be adopted in the Summer Term.  Similar to last semester, online 

teaching will continue throughout the Term, the only difference being that teachers will deliver 

synchronous sessions at the scheduled class time in designated classrooms. When you are 

inside the classroom, you are reminded to practise social distancing and infection control 

measures at all times.   
  

You are welcome to go to the designated classrooms and join the synchronous sessions using 

your own devices. When conducting synchronous sessions in the classroom, teachers will be at 

the lectern. Teachers will interact with those who are present in the classroom during breaks, or 

if situation permits, throughout the session. You are encouraged to read the Practice Guidelines 

for Students Joining and Taking Part in a Synchronous Session Online or In-person for 

enhancing your learning experience. 
  

Wish you a very fruitful Summer Term. 
  

 Prof. Chetwyn Chan 

 Associate Vice President (Learning and Teaching) 
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